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On February 20, 2015, the Title V program had its Open House for
the newly renovated Auto Collision building. The successful event had
Las Vegas Mayor Alfonso Ortiz along with Board of Trustees Chair-
man Abelino Montoya, Board members Dan Romero, Kenny Medina,
and Ernie Chavez and LCC Collision Repair Instructor Anthony Baca
take part in the ribbon cutting ceremony.
The Auto Collision students and many
community members took part in the
celebration as well.

Thank you for your support! K : g : e, Q) ’ |

~ Title V would like to welcome Lucia Gomez-Vaughan to Luna Community College as our
SimLab Supervisor. Lucia, an LCC alumni received her
Associate of Applied Science degree in Nursing and
currently holds a Registered Nurse license from the
New Mexico Board of Nursing. Lucia graduated from
New Mexico Highlands University in May 2003 where
she received her Bachelor of Arts degree in Health Edu-
cation/Biology and continued her education at Luna
Community College where she completed her education
in Nursing and received her Associate of Applied Sci-
ence in May 2008.

Lucia comes to us with several years of experience as a
trainer and nurse from Casa Real and Christus St. Vin-
cent Regional Medical Center in Santa Fe. Lucia and
her husband, James Vaughan, are the proud parents of
Logan.

Title V, along with Susan Olson, Andrellita Chavez and all of Health Sciences staff are ex-
cited to have Lucia on our team!
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